MEETING WITH THE MAYOR OF ILIDZA MUNICIPALITY

23.09.2021 11:31

A meeting between Director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs Mr.
Zeljko Obradovic, Assistant director Mr. Sead Hadzic and Mayor of Ilidza municipality Mr. Nermin
Muzur with associates was held in premises of Ilidza municipality on 22 September 2021.

Main topic of the meeting was next steps in the survey restoration project of Ilidza municipality. Cadastral
municipality Vlakovo was chosen as a pilot project and the main goal is the establishment of accurate, up-

to-date and reliable cadastral records.

It was also expressed satisfaction with the Address register project implementation, which has been fully



established in the entire Ilidza municipality.
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